
 

Perenco (UK) Limited has submitted, for the consideration of the Secretary of State for 

Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS), a draft Topsides Decommissioning Programme 

for Leman 27H and Leman 27J Normally Unattended Installations (NUIs) in accordance with the 

provisions of the Petroleum Act 1998.  It is a requirement of the Act that interested parties be 

consulted on such decommissioning proposals. 

The following press notice was placed in the national press on 7th October 2022 and provides 

details of how representations can be made to Perenco. All Representations should be received 

by 4th November 2022 and should state the grounds upon which any representations are being 

made.  

Perenco UK Ltd hereby gives notice that a digital copy of the draft Leman 27H and 27J Topsides 

Decommissioning Programme can be viewed and downloaded online 

at www.gov.uk/guidance/oil-and-gas-decommissioning-of-offshore-installations-and-pipelines. 

 

http://www.gov.uk/guidance/oil-and-gas-decommissioning-of-offshore-installations-and-pipelines

